Friends of Brixham Library AGM 2024

Meeting started 14:00

Present: Sarah Bajomee, Jen Cooper, Doug Cooper, Heather Erasmus,
David Cooper, Jane Cooper, Fiona Humphreys, Charlotte Harris,
Sandra Cowland, Diane Clarke, Elaine Champ, Hilary Knapman, Keith
Knipton, Christine Burnes, Linda Tulloch, Michael Tulloch, Audrey
Armitage.

Apologies: Janet Rowles, Cathy Craig, Rosemary Clarke

1. Chairs report presented by Heather, see attached.

Regular Monthly talks had been a success this year, in addition to

the Monthly Coffee mornings.

2. Treasurers report presented by Jen, copies were available for
inspection see attached.

The accounts have been checked and audited by lan Weeks
Accountancy team free of charge.

Less money has been spent, due the Library being able to access
monies from other grants for Advent Activites and the regular
Breakfasts

Current Funds total, £4,449.

3. Jen also reported that Membership numbers have increased to 104.
4. Sarah presented a talk on the new activites started by the Library
this year.
5. Elections:
Three nominations had been received and were appointed as;
Chair Heather Erasmus,
Treasurer and Membership Secretary Jen Cooper,
Secretary David Cooper.

Various suggestions were made by those present.
Jars for loose change which will be put out at Coffee Mornings
A photoboard of staff names and photographs was requested.
A competition for childen storywriting was suggested



A Teenager book club was discussed but it was thought would be
difficult to organise.

Meeting closed at 14:40.



